
 

 
 
 
February 5, 2021 
          
Dear Family and Friends, 
 
I hope you and your family are well and safe. 

 
After three (3) consecutive weeks of having no COVID-19 cases here at the Home, one (1) staff member 
tested positive this week. Because this employee is a caregiver and following the San Francisco 
Department of Public Health guideline, all Residents on Sacred Heart and Lourdes hall were tested; we 
are waiting for results.  Please continue to pray with us for all test results to come back negative.  
 
Tomorrow, February 6, 2021, Walgreens will be setting up clinic here to administer the 2nd dose of the 
COVID-19 vaccine to residents and staff. A few Residents and staff who were not able to get the first 
dose last January 16 will get theirs tomorrow as well.  
 
Wishing you and your family a happy Super Bowl 
Sunday! 
 
Thank you and God bless you,  
 

 
 
 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


